
In September, you will be in Trevithick Class. 

Our class is named after Richard Trevithick 

Miss Quirk will be your class teacher. 

 

 

 All about me! 

Miss Quirk 

Hi, I am Miss Quirk and I will be your new class teacher in 
Trevithick Class in September. Our class will have a mixture 
of Year 3 and Year 4 children. I can’t wait for you to meet 
lots of new friends when you arrive. 

Just so you know a little bit about me here are some facts: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you have a lovely summer and I am really looking 
forward to getting to know all about what makes you 
uniquely special in September!  

Favourite: 

• Colour – forest green 
• Animal – cat (I have three!) 
• Book/ Author – Why The Whales 

Came by Michael Morpurgo 
• Beach – Trevaunance Cove 
• Hobby – reading and growing 

plants 

 

Dislikes: 

• Food - fish 
• Animal – molluscs 


